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Artist impression of the view west down Roy Watts Road with the  farm learning hub. 

Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $8.6 billion in school infrastructure over the next four years, continuing its program to 
deliver 160 new and upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This builds on the more than $9.1 billion invested 
in projects delivered since 2017, a program of $17.7 billion in public education infrastructure. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across NSW. The 
delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and supports growth in the local 
economy. 

Project overview 

The NSW Government is investing in the future of Hurlstone Agricultural High School to continue its reputation for providing 
educational service excellence to students in NSW. We are upgrading the boarding facilities and building a new farm hub. 

The boarding facilities upgrade will deliver 180 student accommodation beds, dorm monitor rooms, amenities, overnight 
accommodation for rostered duty staff and 2 permanent staff residences in Building A.  

The new farm hub will deliver: 

▪ dairy shed, milking parlour and dairy processing equipment 
▪ viewing gallery 
▪ co-located learning space 
▪ calf, beef and pig sheds 
▪ horticulture 
▪ commodity sheds and storage facilities 
▪ new equipment 
▪ irrigation systems 
▪ relocation and construction of the sheep shed, chicken pens and aquaculture. 
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Progress Summary  

The early works at Hurlstone Agricultural High School are nearing completion with the start of the partial refurbishment of 
Building A. The refurbishment works include upgrades to painting, electrical, floor and wall finishes.  

Stephen Edwards Constructions Pty Ltd has been awarded the design and construction main works contract and will progress 
with the design of the boarding facilities upgrade and new farm hub. Once the detailed design has been completed, 
construction is expected to start early 2023, pending planning approvals. 

Next Steps 

▪ Completion of Building A refurbishment.  
▪ Start detailed design stage, the fourth and final stage in the design. 
▪ Site setup by the main works contractor, following their award. This setup is expected to take place in early 2023. 

How can I get involved?  

We are committed to working together with our school communities and other stakeholders to deliver the best possible 
facilities for students. Your feedback on this project is important to us. For more information, questions, or to make a comment 
please contact us on the details below or visit the project webpage by searching ‘Hurlstone Agricultural High School upgrade’ 
on schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au.  
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